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Athens, the 27th of August 2013 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) was informed by the company “Marinopoulos S.A.” about the 

recall/withdrawal of meat product, originated from France, due to salmonella presence, 

under the frame of the national and European legislation.  

More specifically, the implicated product has the trade name “MEAT PRODUCT IN SLICES 

ROSETTE 10TΜΧ CARREFOUR 100G” (in greek: “ΦΕΤΕΣ ΑΛΛΑΝΤΙΚΩΝ ROSETTE 

10TΜΧ CARREFOUR 100G”) with barcode 3245412452963 and best before dates 14, 15, 

18 and 20/09/13.  

The company has already started the procedure of the recall/withdrawal of the specific 

product and has informed the consumer body.  

Relevant controls are already in progress by EFET.  

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to 

consume it. 

 

 

 


